
NOTICE 
 

To all the internal students of the  

Faculty of Commerce & Management Studies 
 
 

Registration for the Semester I Examinations of the 

Academic Year 2023/2024, will be accepted from 02.04.2025 

(1.30 p.m) to 08.04.2025 (1.30 p.m). 

 
 

Students can register by visiting the University web 

site: 

fcms.kln.ac.lk → Faculty Information System 

or  

http://pg.fcms.kln.ac.lk/fcms_sis/e_login.php 

 

Registration will not be accepted after 08.04.2025 (1.30 p.m) 

under any circumstances. 

 

 If you have any issues related to the above, email eufcm@kln.ac.lk.  

 

 

 

Actg. Deputy Registrar 

Faculty of Commerce & Management Studies  

University of Kelaniya 

02.04.2025 
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